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Dear Chair and Members of the Arts and Sciences Curriculum Committee:  

 

On February 7, 2024, the Arts and Humanities Subcommittee 2 reviewed a request from the School of 

Music to revise the Music minor through updates to three areas of study: ensembles, music theory, and 

musicology. 

 

Some of the proposed revisions were clerical in nature and involved adjustments to the Advising Sheet –

e.g. to eliminate a typographical error; remove a course that is no longer taught; amend the credit hours 

for two courses to reflect changes that had been approved previously.  Others involved adding courses to 

given areas of study to provide students with additional options to complete their coursework.   

 

A&H Subcommittee 2 voted unanimously to approve the request with five contingencies.  Those items 

have since been addressed by the unit and the proposal is now advanced to the ASCC with a motion to 

approve.  

 
Sincerely, 

 
Laura A. Podalsky 
Professor 
Department of Spanish and Portuguese 
Chair, ASCC A&H Subcommittee 2 

 


